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Dear Doctor Cannons

Let me acknowledge with thenksa your letter

regarding correspondence with de Kruif und Draper,

It seems very cleerly a case of a field obviously need=

4ng exploration end particularly exploration vhich may

prove convincing and thorough. It is not a subject on

which it is easy to come to a decision, and I am con=

sequently nore obliged to you for your kindness in fur~

nishing me with further information and opinion in con~

nection with it.

To answer the last item in your letter I am

very sure that if you would like to keep Mr,Rockefeller's

Letter regarding the gr'nt made to your investigative |

work I should be very glad to have you do 80,

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Walter B. Cannon AIAN GREGG
Harvard Medical School ALAN ‘
25 Shattuck street

Boston, Mass.
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